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The FDC met Wednesday, 11 April, at 11:30 in the McGinnis Room of Briggs Library. 

Present: Rita Bolluyt, Siobhan Bremer, Farah Gilanshah, Gordon McIntosh, Allison Wolf, William Straub 

Absent : Matt Fredericks 

Guest: Adele Raymond 

 

Minutes 

1. The minutes from 28 March were accepted with the draft schedule for the Fall Professional 

development day included. 

 

2. Fall Professional Development Day draft was discussed, changed as appropriate, and accepted for 

submission to the dean for his review.  If the Dean approves the schedule the FDC will ask various UMM 

faculty and staff to lead in the sessions of the FPDD. See the attached draft schedule. 

 

3. The review of Faculty Enrichment Program description sent 23 March by Allison Wolf as a Google 

document and other documents and ideas for the FEP were discussed. The attached document presents 

the draft recommendations for expansion of the FEP. 

 

We will also meet Wednesday, 18 April, and Wednesday, 2 May. 


	Faculty Development minutes 04/11/2012
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1341960364.pdf.nsCql

